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Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children and expects staff and 
volunteers to share this commitment. 

 

 

14th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

It’s incredible to think that we are about to head into the last week of the half term. The time seems to go by so fast! 

 

Consultation Evenings 

Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings are planned for Wednesday 2nd November and Thursday 3rd November, which is the first week back 

after the half term holiday. Please do make sure that you have booked to see your child’s teacher as it is a really good chance to talk to them 

properly and, most important of all, to hear how your child is getting on and to ask any questions that you might have. 

 

Attendance 

We are still finding that parents are asking to take children out of school for holidays in term time. Please be aware that we are unable to 

authorise holidays in term time. We are aware of several parents who have received fines recently, so it is clear that Bradford Local Authority 

are now regularly issuing parents and carers with fines for unauthorised holidays taken during the school term. 

 

Extra-curricular Clubs 

The booking for extra-curricular clubs for next half term has opened this week, so hopefully you have managed to book your child on to one 

of the exciting options available. Last year, over 1100 places were taken up in more than 30 clubs which provided opportunities for the 

children to learn a new skill or develop one further. The variety of clubs is incredible, and we are very proud of all that we are able to offer. 

 

Asda Green Tokens  

Please remember to vote again this week for Low Ash in the Asda Green Token initiative. As mentioned before, thanks 

to Friends of Low Ash, we have been nominated to be part of the Asda Green Token Giving online vote through the 

local Asda Shipley store. If we win, we will receive £500 for school.  Please vote each week for us by clicking on  

www.asda.com/green-tokens and selecting Shipley from the drop-down menu. We currently have 45% of the vote, but 

anything could happen, so we need to make sure we stay in the lead! 

 

Dates for your diaries 

Thursday 20th October – tours of school for prospective new parents/carers 

Friday 21st October – school closes for half term 

Monday 31st October – school re-opens after half term 

Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd November – Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings  

 

Once again, thank you for your continued support. We hope you have a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards 

Fiona Meer and Beth Medhurst 

Co-Headteachers 

 

http://www.asda.com/green-tokens

